Travel for Collections Purposes

In cases where a librarian with selection responsibilities would like to propose collections-related travel, limited funding administered by the AUL Director for Collections can be requested.  Approval for leave and funding support must be obtained in advance of the proposed travel.  This document outlines the process for proposing travel for collections purposes.

The librarian should complete the “Library Travel / Training / Development Request” form located at:  http://www.lib.berkeley.edu/Staff/LBS/travelrequest.xls.

He/she should indicate the collections-related purpose of the travel in the description field (attach supplementary information to provide full justification) and forward the request to his/her supervisor.   If the leave recommendation is approved, the AUL will refer the request to the AUL CD for review.  Once fully approved, a copy of the completed request form will be returned to the librarian, and she/he can begin to make travel arrangements.

Requests for collections-related travel should be limited to instances in which library material can most efficiently be acquired exclusively through off-campus assessment and acquisition.  Examples include but are not limited to:   initiation or maintenance of exchange or gift relationships; exploration of a bulk or special collection acquisition; development of collections-related knowledge and expertise; and participation in collaborative collection development projects and related activities.

The approval process focuses on both the impact of leave requests on critical public service functions as well as the availability of funds.   In order to provide maximum scheduling flexibility—and to ensure that funding is available—selectors are encouraged to submit proposals as soon in the fiscal year as is possible.   In every instance, the form should be submitted prior to making travel arrangements.
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